A INSTITUTE OF RADIO ENGINEERS, Inc.
NORTH CAROLINA SECTION

WILLIAM E. LANFORD, CHAIRMAN HENRY A. VOORHEES, VICE-CHAIRMAN JOHN I. BARRON, SECRETARY-TREASURER
BELL TELEPHONE LABORATORIES WESTERN ELECTRIC COMPANY SOUTHERN BELL TELEPHONE & TELEGRAPH COMPANY
WINSTON-SALEM, N. C. WINSTON-SALEM, N. C. CHARLOTTE, N. C.

3260 Nottingham Road
Winston-Salem, N. C.
October 5, 1962

MR. WILLIAM THORNTON

Box 975

University of North Carolina
Chapel Hill, North Carolina

Dear Mr. Thornton:

We are very glad that you are going to participate in the
Bio-Medical Electronics Panel Diss 1ssion during the Seventh
Annual Symposium of our North Carolina Section, Institute of
Radio Engineers, in Greensboro on October 13, 1962. As indicated
in the enclosed program booklet, the discussion is scheduled

for 4:Q0@.pim. orn ThET date.

Slide peoject:ors are available for 2"x2" or 3 1/2 x 4" . slides,
and we suggest you meet with one of our technical arrangements
committee members, soon after your arrival, to make the necessary
preparations for showing your slides.
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We are looking«forward to your visit with us for the Symposium.

Sincerely yours,

Y

W. E. LANFORD
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